4 December 2013

Mr. Steve Berlin

Executive Director

City of Chicago Board of Ethics

740 N Sedgewick, Ste. 500

Chicago IL 60610

Subject: Travel and Hotel Accommodations Paid For By the National Academy of Sciences in Reference to the Undersigned Being a Guest Speaker at an NAS Committee Meeting, 3-4 Dec 2013

Dear Mr. Berlin:

Please be advised that I was a guest speaker at the National Academy of Sciences for an Ad Hoc Committee on Eyewitness Identification. This event took place on 3-4 Dec 2013 in Washington D.C.

The academy paid for my round-trip flights in coach, and I stayed with the other guest speakers at the Hotel Monaco, 700 W F Street NW, Washington D.C., 1-2 Dec 2013.

No other costs for this trip were paid for by the academy, nor was an honoraria accepted. If you have any concerns, please don not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely

Joseph Salemme

Commander

Area South Detective Headquarters     

